AFEM account audit report

1, the undersigned audited the accounts at my residence in Vevey on November 16" 2012, in the
presence of Ms Muriel Rey Bornoz, the treasurer of the association. Mr Martin Haab was excused.

Ms Rey Bornoz explained the situation and responded clearly to the questions she was asked.

The Schools profit and loss account has ended the year with a profit of CHF 11,347.78 thanks to an
exceptional donation of CHF 23,545.00 from Edwards Life Sciences. Without this donation, the
2011-2012 financial year would have ended with a loss.

The new capital for the Families account was CHF 24,563.65 at 31 August 2012. This account
continues to rely on the generous support of the Linsi Foundation.

The excellent information disseminated about Princia's medical case inspired many donations and
brought in CHF 2,120.00

The balance sheets, the operating accounts and the accounting entries correspond to the supporting
documentation.

In conclusion, | recommend that the AFEM accounts for the period 2011-2012 be accepted and give
discharge to the treasurer and the committee.

My thanks to the treasurer Ms Muriel Rey Bornoz for keeping the association's accounts in good
order.

Vevey, November 20" 2012 Auditor: Renée-Noelle Zweifel



